From: Bob Egerton bobegerton@mac.com
Subject: Go Cornwall contractual penalties
Date: 28 April 2023 at 14:04
To: Connor Donnithorne cllr.connor.donnithorne@cornwall.gov.uk

Dear Connor

At our meeting on Monday, | was told that CC has not imposed on Go Cornwall Bus the contractual penalties that could/should
have been levied for their failure to meet performance criteria, e.g. £100 for failing to run a contracted service.

| have been told today from a reliable source that CC has now decided to impose the appropriate penalties as from 1 April 2023.
Could you please confirm that this is correct?

Given that this part of the contract between CC and Go Cornwall is in the public domain (in response to my FOI request), |
assume that whether or not the penalties are enacted should also be in the public domain and there will not be a need to submit
an FOI request to answer the question.

Many thanks.

Bob

Trevillick House, Fore Street, Grampound, Truro TR2 4RS
Tel: 07785 748844
www.cornwallbuses.org.uk
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